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May 12, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Honored Veteran,      
 
As a Veteran of the United States Armed Forces, it is because of your service and that of your brother 
and sister Veterans that we are able to live in this free and democratic Nation. 

 
We believe your patriotic service to our Nation during the Vietnam era is truly deserving of recognition.  

 
We cordially invite you to the Glastonbury Veterans Awards Ceremony to recognize your dedication 
and commitment to our Nation along with other Veterans from Glastonbury who served during the 
Vietnam era. The ceremony is scheduled for Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. at the Riverfront 
Community Center, 300 Welles Street, Glastonbury. 

 
If you and your family plan to attend, please RSVP by Friday, June 3rd  to the Town Hall Customer Service 
Center at (860) 652-7710 or customerservicecenter@glastonbury-ct.gov. When responding, please 
confirm the spelling of your name, address, telephone number, email, branch of military service, rank, 
and number of people attending the event.  This information will help us ensure all information is 
correct. 
 
We look forward to thanking you for your service to our state and our country. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard J. Johnson            Lt. Governor Susan Bysiewicz          Commissioner Thomas J. Saadi 
Town Manager              Department of Veterans Affairs 
 
 
 

mailto:customerservicecenter@glastonbury-ct.gov

	2155 MAIN STREET   •  P.O. BOX  6523  •  GLASTONBURY,  CT 06033-6523   •  (860) 652-7500

